
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to our new website! 

We have been spent the last 3 years continually improving our wonderful centre and decided it was time for our 

website and logo to have a revamp as well. We hope you like it. Below are some of the changes we have made in 

our  outdoor areas. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Before 
The top of our preschool playground we had a rockery 
area. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Before 
Our nursery playground on a wet day was not so user 
friendly and we had to get out our wet weather 
overalls more often than we would like. 

 
 
 

 

 

After 

This is now covered in soft fall bark so the tamariki 

can use this area to create, climb and explore. The 

garden has been planted with flaxes bordered by 

wave height posts and filled with stones. 
 

 
 

After 

We have moved our shed to create a decked area 

complete with chalkboard fence and perspex 

windows. The boardwalk is great for crawlers as well 

as for using as a bike track. We have a vege garden, 

herb garden and strawberry planters. 

 



 

Before 

Removing the old fence panels. 

 
 

 

 

Our builder hard at work creating a vegetable garden 

 and path. 

 

 

 

 

After 

The new glass fencing and staircase to open up the 

area visually. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have three little helpers that are always on 

hand in the weekends making trips to get supplies 

and learning the trade. 

 

 

 


